
 

Please pray for our Deacon of the Week, Bill Breeden and his church 

families:  Paige Bond, Earl Conkling, Robbie English, Stan Gandee, 

Bud Goude, Bill Hall, Dale Jacobson, Teresa Kelley, Gus Saunders, 

Howard Warren, and Tracy Williams  

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT THE PASTOR:  

rgoude1@cox.net or 757-784-2614 (cell).   

7741 Terrapin Cove Road 
P.O. Box 305         

Gloucester Point, Virginia 23062 
www.gloptbaptist.org 

Phone:  (804) 642-2555 

Bud Goude 

Margaret Sarratori 

Connie Stewart 

Dr. Paul R. Garber 

Members 

Pastor 

Director of Music 

CYM Coordinator 

Pastor Emeritus 

Ministers 

Welcome To  
Gloucester Point Baptist Church 

December 20, 2020 

Membership 354  Sunday School Enroll.   108  

11:00 Worship 61           Sunday School Atten. N/A          

General Receipts $     5670.00 Building Fund $       150.00 

Regular Offering $     5370.00  Lottie Moon $       300.00 

   Today:            Next Week: 

Deacons:  Bill Breeden        Sonya Anthony 

Large print hymnals & a large print Bible are available for your 

use.  Please let an usher know if you would like to use them.   

Birthdays & Anniversaries 12/27/20-1/2/21 
 

Anniversaries:   

12/30:  Chris & Hope Hutson 
 

Birthdays:   

12/29:  Madalyn Arquette 

12/30:  Alyssa Owens and Murilene Swindeck 

12/31:  Aaron Cirillo and Taylor Burgess 

1/1:  Alice Smith 

December Tellers: Tommy Ashe & Buddy Hogge 

December Ushers: Sonya Anthony, Stan Gandee, Jamie Moore,

  and Stewart Wood  



 

December 27, 2020 11:00 am WORSHIP 

We thank God you are here and hope you get to know Jesus by   

receiving His love and His church’s ministries. Please fill out a 

“Welcome or C.A.R.E. Card” & place it in the offering plate       

located on the table in the Narthex as you exit . 

 “As you go, make disciples…”  Matthew 28:19 

Pray, call, minister, witness with members and others.   

 
 

PRELUDE 

HYMN OF PRAISE *94                  “Angels From The Realms of Glory”  

 

WELCOME/ ANNOUNCMENTS                                         Sandy McElfresh 

MINISTRIES/PRAYER                                                        Sandy McElfresh 

  

SPECIAL MUSIC               “What Child Is This”          David Crummett and  

                                                                                        Margaret Sarratori                                                               

 

HYMN OF OFFERING (oboe)                  Alyssa Owens 

         “Sing We Now of Christmas”/”God Rest Ye Merry Gentlemen”  

PARALLEL SCRIPTURE  James 1:12-18                           Sandy McElfresh 

OFFERTORY PRAYER                       Sandy McElfresh 

 

DOXOLOGY*                                                                                Hymn 253 

 
SCRIPTURE  Nehemiah 13:4-9                                        Sandy McElfresh                                                           

MESSAGE  “Taking Inventory” 

 

CLOSING PRAYER                                                             Sandy McElfresh 

  

POSTLUDE          

 

 

Please Observe Social Distancing 

Face Masks Required While In The Building 

 

Future Opportunities  

 

12/27/20  11:00  am  Sandy McElfresh speaking 

1/1/2021        Happy New Year!! 

        Office Closed 

1/3/21         12:00 pm  Youth Council Meeting 

     3:00 pm  Deacons Meeting 

1/4/21     6:30 pm  American Heritage Girls Meeting 

 

  

Announcements 

 

1) If you would like to place a dove on the tree in memory of or in 

honor of a loved one, there is still time. The deadline for the 

Christmas Doves has been extended to December 30, 2020.  

Donations are a minimum of $5.00, but more will gladly be 

accepted and will go to support the Benevolence Fund. 
 

2) Lottie Moon Christmas Offering : Thank you all for your prayers 

and support of our missionaries by giving to the Lottie Moon 

Christmas Offering. This year our goal was $2,500.00.  We 

have exceeded that goal and so far have collected $3,541.00. 
 

3) GPBC Advent Books are ready for pick-up in the Narthex.   

Please take one copy per family.  We want to thank all of our    

members who wrote devotions this year!  Thank you Lynn   

Walton and Leslie & Keith Belvin. 
 

4) We are still collecting nonperishable food items and hygiene  

      items, along with nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene    

      items.  Your donations can be brought to our church during  

      office hours, M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped in the box outside  

      the Narthex entrance. They will be taken to Bellamy where     

      county residents can go for the monthly distribution.   

 
 

 


